
 
Field Engineering & Design Box 330 
370 Amherst St 
Nashua, NH 03063 

10/4/2023  
 
 
  
 
Re:   Lot F-34 Route 13, Brookline, NH 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
Eversource Energy agrees to provide electric service to the above site in accordance with the Tariff for Electric 
Service on file with the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission (NHPUC), subject to the applicable NHPUC rules 
and regulations, as well as Eversource’s “Requirements for Electric Service Connections”.   
 
Please keep in mind that all requirements for providing electric service, such as, but not limited to, contracts, licenses, 
fees, payments, easements, and inspections must be provided to Eversource prior to the construction of the electric 
facilities.   
 
This letter does not constitute you having an approved electric layout, just that we provide electric service in the Town 
of Brookline and that there are distribution facilities on Route 13, but maybe not where this lot resides. When you have 
approved plans, please work with our field representative and they will provide you with a layout.  
 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please call us at 1-800-362-7764 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Marco Martinelli 
 
Marco Martinelli 
Field Supervisor Electric Design 
 
 
 
 


